
                    

 

December 1, 2013 

Michal Fein 

Tel Aviv 

 

Dear Michal,  

On Behalf of MEPI / US Embassy in Tel Aviv, Amal Network, PON - the Program on Negotiation at Harvard Law School, and Ono 

Academic College, I would like to extend gratitude and appreciation for your contribution to making the NEGOTIATION IN PRACTICE 

CONFERENCE, on October 1, 2013, a great success. 

 

The students were thrilled to learn about the new roles of the lawyer in the “shadow of the courts,” as a collaborative problem solver 

rather than the adversarial role we have grown accustomed to, and to see how the methodology that they had learned, applies in real life.  

Thank you for volunteering your time, sharing your expertise, and inspiring Israeli’s Arab and Jewish leaders of tomorrow. 

 

Sincerely, 

Shula Gilad, PhD 

Senior Fellow 

The Program on Negotiation 

Harvard Law School 

 

 

                 

 


